 

March 1, 2025

Dear Alamance County Commissioners,
Thank you for your service and for representing me during the 2025-2026 budget cycle. I urge you to support Alamance Arts as the Designated Arts Organization for Alamance County, along with the necessary funding to establish our community as an Arts Tourism Destination.
This vision aligns with the county’s strategic plan to enhance residents’ quality of life while advancing arts-driven tourism and economic growth. Alamance Arts has a proven track record of attracting visitors, as demonstrated by the success of The Life and Art of Charles M. Schulz exhibition, which increased foot traffic by 40% and drew attendees from across North Carolina and 16 states. Their ability to foster partnerships among artists, educators, businesses, and nonprofits makes them uniquely qualified to lead this initiative.
For 47 years, Alamance Arts has equitably distributed NC Arts Grassroots funding, yet the current allocation of $112,933 is insufficient to meet operational costs and the needs of our arts community. Instead of competition over limited funds, increased local investment—through occupancy tax or other resources—can create sustainable support for all arts and cultural organizations. Alamance Arts will convene local groups for collaboration, funding distribution, and coordinated marketing, transforming our county into a premier arts destination.
By packaging events across municipalities—such as museum tours and historic site visits—Alamance County can attract multi-day visitors, filling hotels and generating millions in local revenue. Studies show that non-local attendees spend over $90 per event, fueling growth in dining, retail, lodging, and transportation. Establishing Alamance County as an Arts Tourism Destination is a strategic investment in long-term economic and cultural vitality.
I encourage you to review Arts Culture Catawba (https://www.artscatawba.org/) as a model for this transformation. Your support of this initiative is essential to our community’s future, and I appreciate your leadership in making this vision a reality.

Sincerely,
[Your Name]
[Your Contact Information]

